

POST-CASTLEMAINE TOUR IN TASMANIA : THE SECOND WEEK OPTION

BULLETIN #4: URGENT AMENDMENT – YOUR ACTION REQUIRED

(1) ROUTE CHANGE

Last week I drove over the full course of our Tassy Two tour and visited most points of interest etc. As a result of that, I have decided that driving as far as Smithton on the second last day (Friday) is just too much. It simply won't leave enough time for us to enjoy various visits – to museums, landscape features, historic houses and so on – or even to have leisurely lunches and coffees. So....

I have cancelled the block booking at Tall Timbers in Smithton and made a new booking at Burnie. In effect, we stop 85 km earlier on Friday and content ourselves with going no further west than Stanley on Saturday. Attached with this bulletin are amended information sheets for the Friday and Saturday.

If you have already contacted Tall Timbers and booked there, you need to phone or email them to cancel, and to contact Waterfront Voyager Motor Inn in Burnie to book yourself in there. (Tall Timbers is 03 6452 9000 or inquiries@talltimbershotel.com.au).

In Burnie 3 November

Beachfront Voyager Motor Inn: **tel 03 6431 4866** and ask for Lee, or
reservations@beachfrontvoyager.com.au

Accommodation and breakfast package. Cost approximately A\$167 per couple.

My apologies for this change, but I am sure that you will appreciate not being hurried along for the last part of our tour.

(2) OVERSEAS PARTICIPANTS ENTRY FEE PAYMENTS

You may have noticed on the Registration documents for the Tasmanian Tours that we provided a number of options for making payment. Experience is showing us that the fees charged by Paypal and the Banks and Credit Card agencies for international funds transfer of larger sums to be out of proportion for this event.

We therefore have made the decision to accept all payments from our overseas visitors in Australian Dollars at the time of checking in to registration at Castlemaine. That is, of course, unless you have already paid. With this in mind could you please make your ferry and hotel bookings directly, as per details on the forms, and return your registration form to us without payment.

If you have actually not got round to doing anything about booking for Tassy Two, may I encourage you to do so – in particular to get in an entry form. It will help us firm up arrangements with our various hosts.

John Brenan